

2022 [10:00-16:00]

## Consultation meeting with specialists for registration of real estate and companies.

The consultation meeting is to be held for international Okinawan people

> Please feel free to ask us anything related to the registration of that.



in the meeting without reservation.

Please wear a mask to prevent the spread of COVID-19.

Contact us

Okinawa Prefecture Shiho-Shoshi Office 4-16-33, Omoromachi, Naha city https://www.okinawa-shiho-shoshi.net/

Phone: 098-867-3526 Note: we can answer the phone "Only in Japanese

